
March 16, 2020 
Message delivered by Skylert and posting to website 

 
 
Dear Brentwood School District Families: 
 
In response to Governor Wolf's directive that all Pennsylvania schools close through Friday, 
March 27, 2020, the district will be providing free breakfast and lunch to any students who may 
be in need.  Breakfast and lunch meals can be picked up in front of the Middle/High School 
Auditorium entrance Monday through Friday  between 11:00 AM and 12:30 PM.  A flyer 
including this information is attached below. 
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During this school closure, there will be no required instruction that will be provided.  However, 
parents and families are encouraged to engage their children in academic activities such as 
reading or through a variety of on-line resources that are available for children of school age. 
 
The Brentwood Borough School District will be closed for the prescribed 10 day period.  The 
District will evaluate the most recent information provided on the Coronavirus Pandemic and 
will provide updates as often as possible.  Decisions and planning will be conducted when more 
information and clarity on the situation is provided by federal, state, and local resources. 
As always, we appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate this unprecedented 
situation. 
 

 

 

https://www.bb-sd.com/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=5I3PA2&dasi=3UGY

